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Dunn Street Primary School
Minster Parade
Jarrow
NE32 3QH
Telephone: 0191 4836619
Email: info@dunnstreet.s-tyneside.sch.uk
Website: www.dunnstreetprimary.co.uk

NURSERY AND RECEPTION MATHS CAFÉ EVENT

Dear Parent,
Many parents express a desire to help their child with their maths at home, but are unsure about how to help or are unfamiliar with some of the methods or vocabulary being used at school. If you have ever thought ‘Why do they do it like that?’, then hopefully we can explain some of the strategies that the children will use during their time with us at Dunn Street. 

We will be holding a Maths Café Event on the morning of Wednesday 7th June at 9am until approximately 10.30am. This is a chance for you to come in and chat with the staff, who will give you an overview of the Early Years maths curriculum that your child is being taught. You will get to see how maths is taught in school and how maths can be fun!  The children will then join you to tackle maths problems and play games. Tea, coffee and juice will be provided along with biscuits and cakes. We really hope to see you there!   

Please return the reply slip from this letter as soon as possible to help us arrange seating and resources. If the reply slip is not returned, we will assume you will not be attending.

Kind regards,
T Finnigan (Maths Co-ordinator)

[bookmark: _GoBack]………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

As parent/guardian of ……………………………………………………………………. I will/will not be

attending the Maths Café on Wednesday 7th June at 9.00-10.30am.

Signed: …………………………………………………………………
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